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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
COOSA VALLEY CREDIT UNION RELOCATING MAIN OFFICE SEPT. 28 

 
ROME, GA (August 26, 2020) – Coosa Valley Credit Union will open its new main office on Sept. 28. 
Located at 1307 Redmond Road in Rome, the interior layout was designed to allow for ease of 
transactions in an open and inviting space. The new full service branch, featuring both walk-up and drive 
thru ATMs, is equipped with all the services members are used to, experienced staff, and a few new 
features to make banking faster, easier and more enjoyable. 

The new location, just a short way down Redmond Circle from the old location, was constructed by 
Graham Commercial Contractors. Architects were Cevian Design Lab. The old location at 2010 Redmond 
Circle will close to members at close of business on Sept. 25. The credit union will retain this building for 
operations staff. 

 

About Coosa Valley Credit Union 

Headquartered in Rome, GA, Coosa Valley Credit Union also has additional branches in Rome, 
Cartersville, Ringgold, Rockmart, and Cedartown and serves individuals and businesses in Bartow, 
Catoosa, Chattooga, Cherokee, Cobb, Dade, Floyd, Gordon, Haralson, Paulding, Polk, Walker and 
Whitfield counties. Learn more about CVCU at http://www.mycvcu.org. 
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